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St. Charles Council #2084

From very humble beginnings, greater things can happen. Our local Knights of Columbus
Council 2084 tries to hold several youth-related activities every year, and those humble little
events often lead to some great results. Take, for example, two events we've held this year, our
local spelling bee and free throw championship. Local spelling wizard Marissa Lyon now is
going on to the state spelling bee championship, for the second year in a row. Local free throw
expert Raelynn Rewa now is going on to the state free throw championship, also for the second
year in a row. We are proud of all of our participants for doing their best and are cheering
Marissa and Raelynn on as they continue to compete.

The Knights, too, humbly began in a Connecticut church basement 140 years ago. Now the
organization has 2 million members worldwide and our founder, the Catholic priest Blessed
Michael McGivney, is a candidate for sainthood. In fact, the purpose of the Knights is to make all
of us candidates for sainthood. It's never too early or late to join. Contact Grand Knight Mike
Karpus for information at gk2084@mikofc.org or 616-225-9419. The easiest way to join is
online at kofc.org/joinus. If you type in the code "blessedmcgivney" it's free!
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